6. TRADE WASTES BYLAW REVIEW RR 9149

Officer responsible Author
Waste Manager Walter Lewthwaite

Corporate Plan Output: Liquid Waste

The purpose of this report is to inform Councillors of progress with the Trade Wastes
Bylaw review.

The Council authorised a process of review in August 1997 and appointed Councillors
Evans and Howell as a Sub-Committee to liaise with staff and industry representatives
to produce a new Bylaw.

Good agreement has been reached between these parties and the Bylaw is now being
checked by solicitors as to the best way of wording the agreed conditions and ensuring
it conforms with the Local Government Act. It is intended to report more fully to the
Council in March or April and set in motion the formal procedures required by the Act

as shown on the barchért attached. A new sub-committee now needs to be appointed to
hear submissions and the like.

At this stage it is not expected the new Bylaw will have large implications for Council
revenue.

Recommendation: 1.  That the information be received.
2. That the Trade Wastes Bylaw Sub-Committee be reconstituted.

Chairman’s
Recommendation:

=

That the above recommendation be adopted.

2. That the Chairman and Councillor Howell be appointed as
members of the sub-committee.



